HAG/INFO/301/01/2022
Embassy of India
The Hague

SUB: Contract for annual maintenance of the website of Embassy of India,
The Hague

Embassy of India, The Hague (Netherlands) floated a tender on 28.11.2022
for selection of Service Provider for award of annual maintenance contract for its
website (https://indianembassynetherlands.gov.in/), on the website of the Embassy
and the CPP Portal.

2. As per the terms & conditions of the tender document and the GOI
guidelines, the tender could not be finalized and none of the bidders were selected.

3. The notice for the annual website maintenance contract has been retendered
on 17 February 2023 and is available on the Mission’s website and CPP portal.
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